
March 10, 2017 
 
Engineering Directive 51, “Bridge 
Replacement Project Selection 
Process”, has been cancelled.  This 
directive has been replaced with 
Engineering Directives 68, 69, and 70. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Leland Colvin, P.E.                           
Deputy Secretary for Engineering 


